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Well good evening Vanners, 

So, finally home after seven weeks in the hospital. I can't thank you all enough for all of you 

unbelievable support and well wishes. I do believe that prayers do come true. Bonnie was just as lonely 

as I was and your cards and support meant just as much to her. I Love you guys as my family and that's 

about all we have these days. Thank You again!! 

Sorry there hasn't been any updates, just haven't been near a computer. So, like everything else in the 

world the Museum of Vanning is closed for a while. But the creative minds still keep churning on with 

ideas for when we are again ready to storm the world with everything Vans. 

So, the new 2020 Membership kits are finally in and should start shipping soon. For those that may not 

realize it the membership patch and card change every year and reflect a feature van in the Museum. 

This year it's SuperVan!! So when you renew your membership remember you are getting all new stuff!! 

Keep an eye out at the Museum web-site as we are getting real close to posting a lot of vintage van stuff 

there - www.museumofvanning.com.  Larry tells me I need to get off my a@#@#$# and get to work! 

We have limited numbers of the past two years membership patches left. These will only be available to 

current members and are $10 each. 

I will end this post with a somber good bye to the Vanners we lost this week and a wish that our 

"Wheels" Keep on Vannin!! 

             

 

http://www.museumofvanning.com/?fbclid=IwAR0AyUjI427hUPCgKqyMSPAycK6s03Aab9JQe2w1Su6F5Si_PKbm2d234Tw

